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June 13, 2016 

Honorable Gladys Baisa, Chair 
and Members of the Water Resources Committee 

Maui County Council 
200 S. High Street 
Wailuku, HI 96793 

Dear Chair Baisa and Members: 

SUBJECT: PUBLIC TESTIMONY 
WATER AVAILABILITY ORDINANCE (WR-19) 

The Board of Water Supply (the Board) has reviewed Director Taylor's proposed 
changes to the Water Availability Ordinance, MCC 14.12 at our May 19, 2016 meeting. 
By a unanimous vote, the Board voted to support his proposed changes with a 
recommendation that the percentages of the maximum reliable capacity be changed as 
follows: 

• In any DWS water System where the estimated 10 year forecast for water usage 
[is within 98% - 100%] becomes 98% of maximum reliable capacity the following 
limitations will be placed on new uses: 

1. Subdivisions limited to 3 lots 
2. Individual building permits limited to 2,000 gpd 

• In any DWS potable water system where the estimated 10 year forecast for water 
usage [is within 95% - 98%] becomes 96%  of maximum reliable capacity the 
following limitations will be placed on new uses: 

1. Subdivisions limited to 10 lots 
2. individual building permits limited to 50,000 gpd 
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Thank you for your time to review MCC 14.12, Water Availability. The board 
looks forward to future updates and opportunities to provide feedback as this ordinance 
progresses. 

Sincerely, 

Anders Lyons 
Chairman 
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